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RE: Individual PhD (IPhD) Program Review

I read the Review Committee’s report regarding the IPhD Program and I concur with the
Committee’s recommendations. I appreciate their efforts in both conducting the review
and submitting the report. I found their comments to be well thought out and their

suggestions useful in improving the overall quality of the Program.

I would also like to commend your staff for the efficient and timely arrangement of this
review.

Thank you.
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